Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2011 8:28 AM

To: Goloubow, Ron

Cc: Cover, Lee (San Ramon) NA

Subject: RO0207: Lehigh Hanson -Mission Valley Rock Facility, Sunol, CA - Request Extension for the

Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Report SLIC Case #R0O0000207

Ron,

Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal for the above referenced case is extended to March 18,
2011.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Goloubow, Ron [Ron.Goloubow@arcadis-us.com]

Sent: Friday, February 11, 2011 1:27 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Cover, Lee (San Ramon) NA

Subject: Lehigh Hanson -Mission Valley Rock Facility, Sunol, CA - Request Extension for the Quarterly
Groundwater Monitoring Report SLIC Case #R00000207

On behalf of Hanson Aggregates, ARCADIS- US is requesting an extension of the due date for the Fourth Quarter
2010 Air Injection System and Groundwater Monitoring Report for the Mission Valley Rock Facility, located in
Sunol, Alameda County, California (SLIC Case #RO0000207 and GeoTracker ID T0600102092). The extension is
necessary to accommodate some internal scheduling issues. We are planning to submit the report to the
Alameda County by March 18, 2011. Please be aware that the groundwater monitoring at the Site was
conducted during the fourth quarter of 2010. If you have any questions or need any more information please
contact me or Lee Cover of Lehigh Hanson.

Thanks Ron.

| Principal Geologist |

ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 1900 Powell Street, Suite 1200 | Emeryville, CA 94608
T.510.596.9550 | M. 510.501-1789 | F. 510.652.2246
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